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Circular 040-2024 
 

22 April 2024 
 

Dear Residents, 
 
LINKING PHASE 3 SIDEWALK IRRIGATION TO THE BOREHOLE. 
 
With work on linking phase 3’s sidewalks to the borehole irrigation system making good progress. 
 
Please be advised that JoConstruct will be digging across the road from House 31 to 38 tomorrow 
morning.   Once completed, they will start digging across the road from house 128 to 117.  Work should 
be completed the same day. 
 
Residents are requested to please try and avoid these two areas.   
 
 

 
 
Regards  

 
 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 


